



QUEENSLAND RALLY ADVISORY PANEL

Meeting held on Wednesday, 2 August 2017
at 'Sports House, 150 Caxton St, Milton

MINUTES

PRESENT:

	Attended	Apology
Paul Woodward (Chairman)	6	0
Shaun Gill	4	2
Kent Lawrence	4	2
Gerard McConkey	4	2
Bob McLean	6	0
Clay Weston	6	0

APOLOGIES:

Peter Marcovich	3	3
Matt Sosimenko	5	1

VISITORS:

Nil

Important Note: Advisory Panels are appointed or elected annually by the Queensland State Council to provide advice to the State Council on an area of particular knowledge. Each Panel also has a direct reporting relationship with the relevant Commission on discipline specific matters. Any advice or recommendation recorded by Advisory Panels does not have any regulatory effect until such time as the Queensland State Council or the relevant Commission adopts such advice or recommendation.

Queensland Rally Advisory Panel Chairman, Paul Woodward, opened the meeting at 7.30pm and noted apologies.

RAP17.

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING:

057 The minutes from the previous meeting held on 5 July 2017 were presented and accepted at QSC July meeting.

BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES:

058 Ref. RAP17.047 - QRC 3 Global Roamer Rally Imbil
Panel noted that QRC 3 (Global Roamer Rally Imbil) is ready to be held on 12 August 2017.

059 Ref. RAP17.048 - Website updates
KL reported that a person has been engaged to do Website updates. The end result will be styled on websites like Rally Australia.

- 060 Ref. RAP17.052 - Benarkin Rally (QRC 5)
Panel has requested and received feedback from Clubman and Novice competitors on the possible cessation of scoring for the respective Series at Benarkin Rally (QRC 5). They are happy for scoring to continue at the Rally Australia round 6 of the QRC.
- 061 Ref. RAP17.053 - Rallysafe Quote
Panel noted that initial quotes for Rallysafe at 2018 QRC events have been received but are still being negotiated to get a more competitive rate across the Championship.
- 062 Panel discussed outcome of Tribunal and is awaiting publication of the written decision.
- 063 Panel discussed how to achieve an increased use of social media to market events and tie into current and future sponsorship packages.

CORRESPONDENCE:

Nil

GENERAL BUSINESS:

- 064 Panel agreed that new Event Checkers need to be effectively mentored prior to taking on a “solo” event role. Kent Lawrence noted the benefits of working with Shaun Dragona on the Checking of QRC 5 p3 Solutions Benarkin Rally. Panel will support Clubs in the development of new Checkers.
- 065 Discussion occurred on the training of Scrutineers to a Bronze level and the recognition of RPL/E. Bob McLean is to follow up this matter and report back to Panel.

MEETING CLOSED: 9.25pm

NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, 6 September 2017

“I have signed this draft document and believe it is a true and accurate record of the meeting”.

Signed:.....

Paul Woodward
Chairman: Rally Advisory Panel